Dear editor

Thank you very much for your meaningful comments on my article and for giving me a rare
opportunity to revise it. The following are my comments on the questions you raised.

1. The article has been language embellished to meet the requirements of English
publication.

2, granular cell tumor generally occurs in the skin, occurs in the digestive tract rare,
occurring in the current literature in China reported in just 72 cases of esophagus, the disease is
rare and easily misdiagnosed as esophageal polyp and delay treatment, but the disease has the
risk of esophageal cancer, so it is necessary to carry out a summary in order to improve the
clinician awareness of the disease.

Thank you again for your guidance and | hope to have the opportunity to be published
in the magazine.
Yalanchen
2021.10.3



